
January 5, 2011 

Dodson Foundation Repair Co. 

PO Box 1699 

Allen, Texas 75013 

Dear Tom, 

On January 25, 2010 your crew finished the leveling of my foundation by 

Installing 12 piers where required. I know I should have sent this letter earlier, but 

I wanted to wait, and see how the completed work performed during our Hot, 

Dry, Summer. We have experienced no further movement or shifting of our foundation. 

Tom and his crew took pride in their work, and worked very efficiently. 

It was a pleasure to have selected Dodson Foundation to do my job. 

I would recommend them to anyone who has foundation issues to resolve. 

Thank You again for doing such a good job, and being easy to work with. 

Sincerely, 

Bridgeport, Texas 

940-683-3098 


